ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
New water main installation in High Street, Alfriston – Weavers Lane
As you may be aware, we are undertaking works to replace 600 metres of old pipework through Alfriston. We are pleased to announce the scheme has progressed better than expected and is ahead of schedule.
As a result, we will be closing the road from just south of The Tye to the junction between Weavers Lane, High Street and Whiteway earlier than anticipated. This will mean that there will be no access to Alfriston from Seaford, in approximately four to five weeks’ time. We expect the works to take around three to four weeks to complete, however we will look to complete this work as quickly as possible.
Access to The Tye will be maintained but the direction may change depending on the position of the works.
Who can I contact if I have any queries about these works?
To register for free text or email updates about work in your area, visit inyourarea.digdat.co.uk/southeastwater
For more information and to keep up to date on the progress of the works visit: corporate.southeastwater.co.uk/alfriston
We have a dedicated Customer Services Manager, Steve Anthony, who will be contactable at all times on 07926 535414 to respond to questions and issues.
On behalf of South East Water, I thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation during these improvement works.
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